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Happy New Year! 

Our last communications was our annual 

Christmas letter written in November.  Since 

that time we have spent lots of time with 

family.  A week in Branson, MO with 15 of 

our immediate family, and 5 days over 

Christmas weekend with Laureen’s mom 

and brother and family in IL.  We spent  

several days in the mountains skiing with 

our son and family from TN and got to 

spend time with our CO son and family to 

bring in the new year. 

Dec. 2-3 – MTM Teacher/Leader 

Training in Woodland Park CO. 

This was an exciting weekend for us and the 

fulfillment of a vision to multiply and 

expand our ministry.  18 couples from all 

over the US have accepted the call to join 

with us in teaching Mountain Top Marriage 

concepts!  10 of those 18 couples came to 

Colorado for a training weekend.  Each 

couple will teach their own MTM weekend 

seminar in their community and then pick 

one couple from their group to sponsor to 

come to our annual Rocky Mountain Retreat 

in May.  Many prophetic words were spoken 

over these couples and four were 

specifically called out to minister overseas 

sometime in the future.  Each couple was 

taught to chart their personal marriage 

testimony and they all gave them to the 

entire group.  It was a wonderful time of 

fellowship and sharing and we are excited 

with what God is doing in MTM. 

For Reservations for any of the 
following events :  
Call  Travers @ 913-780-3423 or, 
E-Mail: thetravers@ 
mountaintopmarriages.org 
 

             
 
Our 2012 Calendar is already 
filling up with many exciting 
meetings. 
 
Jan. 6& 7 – Sanctuary Lodge 
Overnight in Woodland Park  
We just completed this weekend.  It  
was an awesome time! Pastor Mike  
Pratt and his wife Tina were our guest  
speakers during the break out session. 
Rose and Paul Hockersmith do a  
fantastic job buying, preparing and 
serving all the delicious meals.  We  
are so blessed to have such a great 
team surround us! 
 

Jan 14, Sat. Night MTM – The 
Gathering -Date Night- Olathe, KS 
(reconnect with friends) Cost: 
$15.00/couple- call NOW 

6:30-9:30PM – Host Church 
Living Waters Fellowship 



217 West Park Street 
Olathe, Kansas 66061 
M.C. Pastor Mark & Kim Spellman 
Special Music:  
Jeff and Darlene Lyon 
Mike and Dawn Wheeler 
Dorsey Edwards 
Dessert, Coffee, Dance, & Visit 

Jan. 15 – Sun. AM Church 
Service @KC Christian Fellowship 
Church 

 
Jan. 15-16 – Chateau Avalon 
MTM Retreat in KC. Romantic 
Get-a-way!  (this retreat is full.  We 
do have a wait list in case there are 
cancellations.  Cost: $152.)  

 
 
 
Jan. 20-21- New Life Church 
Marriage Retreat @ Country Lodge 
in Woodland Park, CO. (this retreat is 
full – wait list only) 
 

Feb. 8-20 – Would you believe? 
Alaska in February! 
Actually, we will be in the town of North 
Pole, Alaska, the weekend of Feb. 10-11.  
We are also ministering at Door of Hope 
Church in Fairbanks the weekend of 
Feb.17-19.  A group from Bethel Church 
in Fairbanks will be joining us also.  We 
will be teaching a seminar called 
“Cherish and Honor” at both locations 

We will be staying with our good friends, 
Wayne and Virginia Clark, while in 
Alaska.  We are looking forward to 
seeing the Northern Lights and 
reconnecting with these Alaskan 
churches.   
 

March 9-10 – Delta Nazarene 
Church Weekend MTM Seminar 
in Delta, CO. 
We met this pastor last summer and we 
are looking forward to ministering to his 
congregation.  He also pastors a 
“Cowboy Church” in Colorado – which 
we are hoping will also be scheduled in 
2012. 
 

March 30,31 & Ap 1– MTM 
Sanctuary Lodge Retreat in 
Woodland Park, CO 
We have added an extra day to this 
weekend retreat!  These meetings at the 
Sanctuary Lodge have been such a 
blessing to so many couples.  The cost 
is only $99.00 each night for all the food, 
seminar materials,  and the beautiful 
surroundings.  Tim and Meg Britton, 
marriage mentors and speakers, will be 
our break out session teachers. (We are 
already taking reservations and these 
retreats fill up fast! So, now is not too 
soon to make your reservation.) 
 

    
                    Tim & Meg Britton 



April -  We are headed back to 
Europe 
We will once again be teaching in 
Andrew Wommack’s  Charis Bible 
College in Walsall, UK. during the week 
of  April 23-26  
. 

 
                  Director Of CBC:   
         Paul & Sue Fong Flanagan  

 
                  London Eye 
 

 
                     London 
 

The weekend before that we will hold 
weekend meetings for  a house church 
where CBC graduates, Barrie and Carol 
Dupree, are the pastors. 
 

 
     Bring on the Yorkshire Pudding 
 
We are in the process of working on 
scheduling other meetings in Germany 
and Holland while we are in Europe. 

 
 
 
The rest of 2012 is 85% scheduled, but 
we would love to come to your area. 
Call us and we will see what we can 
arrange! 
 
All donations are tax deductible and can 
be paid with pay pal on our website at 
www.mountaintopmarriages.org or by 
a check made out to Mountain Top 
Marriages & mailed to 3945 Michener 
Drive, Co Sp, CO 80907. 
 

Keep Climbing, 
 

Roger and Laureen Traver 
Roger & Laureen Traver, MTM 
913-780-3423 – cell 


